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February 23, 2018 
 
WaterWolf Affiliated Member Municipality 
 
Dear Mayor / Reeve, Councils and Administrator, 
 
This Letter is intended to provide an update from the WaterWolf Executive Board and the Administration 
regarding issues that we are addressing at the present time. 
 
Asset Management 
 
WaterWolf has had the great honor of being asked to present to the Federation of Canadian 
Municipalities at a conference that they are having in Ottawa from Feb.28 to March 2, 2018.  Fellow 
administrators Yvonne Jess of the Village of Elbow and Resort Village of Mistusinne and Vanessa Tastad 
of the RM of Loreburn, along with Clayton Drewlo of Urban Systems, have been invited to present the 
WaterWolf regional experience in Asset Management     
 
Member Meetings 
 
The Board had a meeting on February 15th. Attached are the minutes from the January 11th meeting.  
After the next board meeting, the approved minutes for February will be sent out.  The next Board 
Member’s meeting is Monday, March 5th, 2018. 
 
**A members’ meeting is being held on Thursday, April 5th at 6:30 pm at the Loreburn Town & Country 
Centre – 501 Main St.  This meeting will target 2 specific areas of interest:  Emergency Planning in our 
Communities and Ministry of Fisheries regarding Zebra Mussels and how to best protect Lake 
Diefenbaker.  IF YOU HAVE an EMO in your municipality, please send that person and your WaterWolf 
rep OR a person you feel is interested in this in your community to attend.  Maybe someone that is not on 
Council would be a great EMO – you never know – ask around!  Otherwise, please let your WaterWolf 
rep know about this meeting.  *A separate invite will be sent shortly. 
 
Board of Revision 
 
Question from the members:  Do we need the Board of Revision in years other than re-assessment?  You 
might!  If a resident wants to appeal their assessment, they can do that in any given year, not just at re-
assessment time. 
 
New Board Member 
The WaterWolf Board would like to welcome Maureen Applin as it’s newest Board Member.  Maureen is a 
Councillor for the Town of Outlook.  She also serves on the Board for Lake Diefenbaker Tourism, another 
great group working within the WaterWolf region.  We welcome her vast experience and enthusiasm! 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Walter, Joanne, Garry, Richard, Arlin, Maureen and Brandy   
WaterWolf District Planning Commission 
 
 


